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DOCUMENT 001113 - ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 
City of Washburn, Wisconsin 
Thompson's West End Park Launch Dock Replacement 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that sealed bids will be received by the City of Washburn until 2:00 PM,October 10, 2019, 
according to the clock on the wall at the Washburn City Hall.  The Bids will be publicly opened and read aloud, for 
the furnishing of all labor, equipment, and material for the construction of the Thompson's West End Park Launch 
Dock Replacement. 
 
Bids are to be addressed to the City of Washburn, ATTN: City Clerk, Washburn City Hall, Post Office Box 638, 119 
Washington Avenue, Washburn, Wisconsin 54891, and shall be marked Sealed Bid  "Thompson's West End Park 
Launch Dock Replacement".• 
 
The Thompson's West End Park Launch Dock Replacement project includes, but is not limited to, the following types 
of work: site removals; excavation; filling and grading; revetments, sheet pile wall system, timber crib removal and 
stockpiling of rock fills, installation of steel pipe piles, concrete sidewalk and cap, restoration, supply and installation 
of floating docks, and supply and installation of a removable launch ramp dock.    
 
A complete Bid Set of the plans and specifications in PDF electronic copy format  may be obtained from 
SmithGroup, on or after 9/16/2019.  All bidding documents shall be issued as an  electronic copy PDF through 
SmithGroup by contacting Terri Severson at 608-327-4425 or via email at terri.severson@smithgroup.com . 
|The project engineer contact is Heather Brose at SmithGroup, Inc., 44 E. Mifflin Streets, Suite 500, Madison, 
Wisconsin 53703, (608) 327-4443  heather.brose@smithgroup.com.  Engineer of Record:  Robert Wright  (608) 
327-4433 robert.wright@smithgroup.com 
 
Bid security in the amount of five (5%) percent of the bid must accompany each bid in accordance with the 
Instructions to Bidders. 
 
The City of Washburn reserves the right to reject any and all bids or to accept any bid deemed to be in the best 
interests of the City, and waive any formalities in bidding.  All bidders accept the process outlined in the bidding 
instructions in submitting a bid.    
 
This project is possible because of a grant through the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources Recreational 
Boating Fund (RBF) Program.   
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Scott J. Kluver, Administrator 
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